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Week beginning 21st June 2021.

Such a busy week!
It’s astounding how much we have 

managed to cram into this week!  As it 
has been Sports Week, we have linked 

some of our topic work and learnt about 
the fastest man on earth; Usain Bolt!  In 

Maths we have been learning about 
length and height.  The children have 
done some super measuring, including 

seeing how far they could jump from two 
feet.  It was great fun.  Sports Day was 
a great success too. It was such a shame 

that parents couldn’t watch but the 
children loved it none the less and all 

tried so very hard.  In English the 
children have read a new book by Julia 

Donaldson, called A Squash and A 
Squeeze, which they really enjoyed.  In 

the rest of our topic work we have 
continued to learn about farm animals.  
The children have also taken inspiration 
from our beautiful English countryside
and the artist Paul Klee 

and created some beautiful 
‘fields’ by mixing various 

shades of green.  They look 
very striking.


